
BID SOLICITATION 

“2024 WALTON VEHICLE PURCHASE” 

CITY OF WALTON, KENTUCKY 

  

The City of Walton is accepting bids for a new 2023 public works truck. The Truck must 
include 3/4 Ton, 4x4, single or quad cab, 8' bed is a must have, vinyl seats and floor, gas 
engine, & white in color. 

Each Bid shall be placed in a sealed envelope, marked ‘City of Walton Public Works 

Bid’, and be received by the City on or before 3:00 pm, local time, on July 30th, 2024 at 

City Hall, 40 N. Main Street/PO Box 95, Walton, Kentucky 41094.  Bids shall be opened, 

reviewed and evaluated at the City’s convenience.   

 The City reserves the right to waive irregularities and to reject any or all bids.  Each 

bid shall disclose clearly what is and what is not included. 

 
 

 
 


